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From: Ann Norris 
To: Kaltman, Michael 
Date: 5/23/02 6:26AM 
Subject: Re: Response to Comments 

Mike - thanks so much for taking the time to review the comments and responses. Ann 

>>> Michael Kaltman 05/22/02 03:27PM >>> 
I looked over OCFO's responses to comments received from the public on the proposed FY 2002 fee rule 
and have no additional comments to offer. Our particular interest in the proposed rule is with the waiver of 
fees and OCFO's responses reflect NRR's concerns.  

>>> Ann Norris 05/21/02 01:35PM >>> 
Claudia/Mike: 

The attached document is a draft of OCFO's response to the comments received on the FY 2002 
Proposed Fee Rule. This e-mail and attachment is a "heads-up" of what is going to be in the final fee rule.  
OCFO plans to send the final rule to EDO for concurrence within the next day or so.  

If you have questions or comments on any of the responses, please let me know by Noon tomorrow, 
5/22/02.  

Thanks, 
Ann

Carlson, Robert; Dandois, Diane; Jackson, Glenda
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